
Mid-County Volunteer Rescue Squad 
Minutes of Meeting General Membership 

7 November 2018 

 

Vice President: Garfield Parker brought meeting to order 1930.   

 

Introduced new member Abigail Bowman and prospective member 
Patrick Simmons.   

*Motion made by Valerie Barton to vote in Abigail Bowman as a 
new member to the squad. 
Second Melvin Cockrell 
All members agreed. 

 

Vehicle Officer Charles Howard noted a minor accident fixed at 
no expense to squad.  Requested flashlight or whatever else 
might be used be put back in place so it is ready for next call. 

Court House, Knights Run are closed due to past storm damage.  
Be aware of extended time to respond to residences in those 
areas. 

Training, 29 Nov. Infection Control.  Class will be conducted by 
Jim Webber Infection Control Officer.  

1St.Lt. No report 

2nd. Lt. Robert Hundley:  Roof painting is on hold until painter 
is available.  

Captain:  Melvin Cockrell:  EMT student’s precept EMT required 
an on-line test. 

Mold demolition has been completed.  Green House Solutions will 
be doing the final work; rooms will be off limits for 2 days. 

 

Community CPR course scheduled for Dec. 9, 1:00. 

 

Tough Book ESO to be updated.  PPCRs will be back in the trucks, 
make sure run number is on the form. 

 



County update, getting building together, no crew yet. 

 

Janice Kauffman requested updated member list, and photos so the 
web page can be updated.   

 

Captain:  New shirts should be ready by December. 

Thanked everyone for the help to put on the Halloween community 
party.   

Patrick Simmons will be doing an EMT course at the building, 
starting in Jan.  He plans on a hybrid type of course, some in 
class and some on line.   

Patrick suggest writing a FOIA request to the county to tell us 
how they formulate runs completed for a quarterly period.  Their 
numbers do not agree with ours. 

Jim Webber handed out some forms and asked that old and new 
members update their TB test.  Give Jim dates on your 
inoculations if you had one.  

President Jaime Packett thanked everyone for their support.   

Meeting adjourned 2030   

Minutes respectfully submitted by Secretary Madge Rollins 
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